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Students majoring or minoring in Sociology may study abroad either semester of their 
sophomore year or for the full sophomore year. 

Students should only study abroad during the fall of their junior year if absolutely necessary and 
should meet with an advisor in the Sociology department to determine a plan to meet all 
requirements of the major/minor. 

Students definitely can not study abroad in the spring of their junior year because of required 
courses on campus. 

We support that in every country where our students study abroad, there are Sociology course 
offerings. We will count them as elective courses toward our Sociology major. Students who 
wish to apply coursework to their majors/minors are required to receive pre-approval from the 
department prior to their study abroad experience. Therefore, students must meet with an 
advisor in the Sociology department to discuss course offerings and to receive pre-approval for 
study abroad coursework to be applied to a Sociology major/minor. 


